

Be in the Know: Upcoming **Spring Holidays**

Although it may feel like we're in the depths of winter, spring celebrations are fast approaching! We may think of the winter holiday season as the busiest, but many different religious communities will be observing important holidays throughout the



spring. Get ahead of this busy season with our upcoming holiday fact sheets: Naw Ruz, Passover, Holi, Easter, Ramadan and Eid al-Fitr, Vaisakhi, and Vesak Day.

Join us (Virtually!) for the Forum on Workplace Inclusion Summit!

This year, the Forum is hosting its first-ever virtual summit, March 8th to March 12th and Tanenbaum will be there! Be part of the audience for two Tanenbaum sessions. On Monday, March 8th at 2:30pm ET, Tanenbaum Senior Workplace Program Associate Leslie Funk will co-present with PFLAG National's Director of Learning & Inclusion Jean-Marie Navetta on Beyond the Blame Game: Religion and LGBTQ Inclusion at Work.



Then, on Thursday, March 11th at 12:30pm ET Tanenbaum CEO Rev. Mark Fowler will be joined by Dr. J. Cody Nielsen, executive director of Convergence on Campus, in conversation with Dr. Khyati Y. Joshi, author of White Christian Privilege, and Dr. Jenny Small, author of Critical Religious Pluralism in Higher Education, in their session White Christian Privilege, Critical Theories of Religious Pluralism, and the Workforce.

<u>Click here</u> for more information about the conference, including registration.

Welcome to Our Newest Corporate Members!

Tanenbaum would like to welcome its newest Corporate Members: CDW at the Member level, Microsoft at the Partner level, and Facebook at the Leader level! They join a growing community of corporate actors committed to advancing religious diversity and inclusion in the workplace.



Coffee with Mark

Join Mark Fowler, Tanenbaum CEO, for our upcoming "Coffee with Mark" session on April 14th at 12pm ET. These small group, hour-long roundtable discussions provide an informal and intimate setting for attendees to discuss Tanenbaum's work addressing the issues they care most about. Grab your favorite beverage and join us as we talk about navigating religious diversity in the workplace! To RSVP, please email Ibaek@tanenbaum.org by April 9th.

Save the Dates for the 2021 Summit

Tanenbaum's Religious Diversity Leadership Summit - New York (the Summit) will be held virtually in 2021! In order to touch base on a variety of topics (and try to reduce the amount of extra screentime), we're holding Summit sessions on Tuesdays across the month of May. Additional details, including times, topics and more to follow via email and online.



Don't forget to tune in the last day on 6/3 and join us that evening for the 2021 Tanenbaum Gala!



Tanenbaum invites you to join us safely in your own home on June 3, 2021 to celebrate our honorees, enjoy comedy, and come together as a community to support our critical work promoting justice and building respect for people of all beliefs and none. Click here for additional details and ticket information.













TANENBAUM | 55 Broad Street, New York, NY 10004 | 212.967.7707

Subscribe to our email list.

Share this email:







Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails. View this email online.

55 Broad Street

New York, NY | 10004 US

This email was sent to . To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book. emma